
The University of Pittsburgh Dietrich School of Arts and Science is seeking applications for two tenure 
track Assistant Professor positions in the Department of Statistics beginning September 2019, pending 
budgetary approval.  

The Department of Statistics has a strong commitment to fostering diversity, equality and inclusive 
excellence in a variety of research and teaching activities. We have a rapidly expanding program, with 
these two new positions representing growth of our faculty size. We encourage candidates from all 
areas of research to apply. In addition to outstanding research, the successful candidate will teach 
undergraduate and graduate courses and supervise graduate students. Candidates should have or be 
expected to have their PhD in statistics or related field by September 1, 2019. 

Additional information about the department can be found at http:www.stat.pit.edu/. Informal inquiries 
about this position may be directed to Dr. Satish Iyengar, Interim Chair, at ssi@pitt.edu. Applicants 
should submit a cover letter, a curriculum vitae, a diversity statement, and three letters of reference. 
For each reference, you will have the opportunity to input an email address, and an email notification 
will be sent to the designated address with instructions about uploading the letters to our system. 
Candidates should apply online at https://facultysearch.as.pitt.edu/apply/index/MjUw. Review of 
applications will begin December 10, 2018, and will continue until the position is filled. The University of 
Pittsburgh is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer and values equality of opportunity, 
human dignity and diversity. EEO/AA/M/F/Vets/Disable. 
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